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Cooley lawyers Tracy Rubin, Vince Sampson and Patrick Van Eecke co-authored an article for the Daily Journal about the

importance of transparency in artificial intelligence (AI) regulations and acts by individual US states and the federal government, as

well as the transparency requirements in the European Union’s AI Act.
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